
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the trip to Seaton Delaval Hall on the 7th and 8th 

November has been cancelled. 

 

Nursery will be open as usual on Thursday 7th November for morning and afternoon 

sessions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

O. Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
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